
Presidents Update-Wayne Umland

Winter schedules made it impossible to meet in person during January/February.  Committee Chairs submitted the attached reports.

I can report that the pillar for Rosenmiller Farm is complete.  Mike Trump completed the landscaping and the project is complete.  Fred Rosenmiller has paid for what he was expected to and the association only paid for the updated landscaping at the entrance.  The Architectural Review Boar had very little activity to report.  The committee did approve Andy Miller's request to modify the rear of his home and property.  I have reached out to our vendors to update their bids for the walls at the tennis courts and will report back to you when I receive them.

I have attached Kristin's Social Committee Report, the Website Report and Scott's Treasurer's report.  I don't think there is any action to be taken, but I expect the Grounds Committee will be reaching out with a recommendation regarding the trail maintenance and aeration of the pond.  I will send to the Grounds Committee the bids for repairing and refinishing the walls at the tennis courts.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email and reports and let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  Otherwise, see you in person at the next meeting.
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